
              UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
             FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

             WASHINGTON, DC  20580 
 
 
 

 Office of the Secretary 
 

 

 
 
      July 3, 2017 
 
 
Edward Hassi, Esq. 
O’Melveny & Myers, L.L.P.,  
1625 Eye Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
 

Re: Proposed Merger of Bass Pro Group, L.L.C. and Cabela’s Incorporated 
  File No. 171-0004 
 
Dear Ted: 
 

The Commission has been conducting a non-public investigation to determine whether 
the proposed merger of Bass Pro Group, L.L.C. and Cabela’s Incorporated may violate Section 7 
of the Clayton Act or Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission Act, as amended, 15 U.S.C. 
§ 45.  
 


